
Paying Support Electronically 

 

To make electronic child support payments by phone, please call 844-324-3855. 

 

 

New Services Beginning May 30, 2014  

 

Effective May 30, 2014 CSEA will offer additional payment processing options through SMART e-Pay.  

 

ACH Credit - This option is best suited for employers and offers free processing.  

 

ACH Debit - This can be used by both employers and non-custodial parents for one time or recurring 

bank drafts. There is no fee for this service.  

 

Visa and Master Card payments will also be accepted. There is a fee of 2.5% of the payment amount per 

transaction. 

 

Active enrollment for these services will begin on May 30,2014 at: https://md.smartchildsupport.com. 

https://md.smartchildsupport.com/

